
Senior Production Tickets 

Pirates of the Curry Bean 

The tickets for the Senior Production “Pirates of the Curry Bean” are 

now available to order.  

As the Hall at St Agatha’s has a limited seating capacity there is a first 

run limit of two tickets per family for each night. There is no need to buy 

tickets for students who are performing or part of the backstage crew. 

The cost of the tickets is $5 each (Cash Only). All ticket payments need 

to be finalised by Friday 14th October. 

After this date, more tickets may become available depending on how 

many are left.   

Reminder 

If anyone would like to help make or design/make costumes and/or 

props, come and see Mr. Block in the hall anytime Tuesday to Friday. 

The best time to catch me is after school. Ask for me at the office if you 

cannot find me (I won’t be far away). 

If you would like to assist; or if you have any questions regarding costumes, props or any other part of the 

production, please don’t hesitate to contact me in person (I’m usually in the hall before and after school), 

by email at cblock@stacbourne.catholic.edu.au or leave a message for me at the office.  

Christian Block 
Performing Arts 
St Agatha’s Primary School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please fill out the form below and return the form and money to the office by 14th October 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Family Name: ___________________________ 

Student’s Name__________________________                    Class: ________ 

Number of Tickets @ $5 Each: ______________________________ 

Date of performance Please tick:   

Wednesday 19th Oct 6pm             

Thursday  20th Oct 6pm 

mailto:cblock@stacbourne.catholic.edu.au

